
Dear Love-Lifters,
The fall season is always a special time of year to be 
Thankful for our many blessings.  After 38 years, we 
have completed another year full of a variety of 
ministry opportunities for 7,000 people in 2014 with 
our Love-Lift bags. Many of you have been a 
wonderful part of this great challenge to meet the 
ever pressing needs of God’s people in less fortunate 
places abroad and here in the US.  Since 2003 alone, 
88,525 Love-Lift bags have been distributed where 
God has opened doors of service and the ministry of 
compassion and hope to God’s hurting people. 

Bibles (English & Spanish) and the colorful illustrated 
Gospel booklets for children (English & Spanish) are 
another important part of donations given to the churches 
and ministries we help.  Many pastors in these desperately 
poor communities do not have extra funds to purchase 
many needed resources for their own areas.  Our program 
is a great encouragement to those serving in small 
struggling churches.  Love-Lift bags bring hope and 
blessings in tangible ways to show that others care with 
God’s love. 

God’s message of hope and caring comes also in our 
newborn baby layette program continuing since 
1982.  For 33 years, several thousand baby layettes 
have provided essential and necessary items to help 
mothers in need without provisions for their new 
infant. The Sisters of Sewing ministry makes bibs, 
burp cloths, booties, and cloth diapers and baby 
quilts year round to supply the many needs for these 
precious babies.  Several other individuals and 
women’s ministry groups participate also.  Let us 
continue to provide God’s hope and sustaining 
strength to families in difficult circumstances to 
trust God in their times of need.
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Over 200 Layettes delivered last year.



Our newsletter can be remembered in the words of John Wesley – “Do all the good you can, by all 
the means you can, in all the ways you can, in all the places you can, at all the times you can, to 
all the people you can, as long as you can!”. Let us bring the living hope of Jesus to the world in 
need.  Thank you for all your help to make our work possible.

A valuable part of the ministry is missing as my 
husband of 42 ½ years passed away on January 28, 
2015.  He was always supportive of blessing those 
in need.  His life of hope in Jesus and His 
resurrection has been fulfilled.  He made an 
eternal difference for under privileged areas of the 
world.  Praise God for his life.  Nov 10, 1935 – Jan 
28, 2015.  Any memorial gifts can be made in 
memory of Philip Kunde.

Women sewing at home and in women’s groups prepare dolls, hats, 
pillows, quilts, stuffed toys and much more.  Without their loving 
efforts we would not have special gifts to give.  Our warehouse 
team is very faithful twice a week to minister in filling our many 
bags.  These people are preparing God’s hope in loving service to 
help build up the Body of Christ.  What eternal rewards are waiting 
for God’s faithful servants (1 Corinthians 15:58) 
(Therefore, my dear brothers, stand firm. Let nothing move you. Always give 
yourself fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that your labor in the 
Lord is not in vain.)

Marilyn Kunde
Founder
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Remember:”And he who is kind to the poor, lends to the Lord,
And He will reward him for what he has done.”  Prov 19:17


